
  Public Calendar

June 2016

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1

Crusade for Christ
Tom will be in
Dominica on a
crusade for Christ.
Please keep him and
others with him in your
prayers.

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

Mid-week Summer
Series at Mt.
Pleasant
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Contemporary
Concerns: Help! I'm
Addicted. Lance
Cordle, Calvert City
Church of Christ

2

Crusade for Christ
Tom will be in
Dominica on a
crusade for Christ.
Please keep him and
others with him in your
prayers.

3

SHINE Mt. Pleasant
Ladies Bible Study
Group
6:00pm - SHINE -
Serving Him IN
Everything Ladies
Bible Study group will
have our first study at
6pm at the WEHS
Library. Please bring
finger foods for dinner,
smart phones/tablets
and childcare will be
provided.

Crusade for Christ
Tom will be in
Dominica on a
crusade for Christ.
Please keep him and
others with him in your
prayers.

4

Crusade for Christ
Tom will be in
Dominica on a
crusade for Christ.
Please keep him and
others with him in your
prayers.

5

Sun AM Bible Study

Sun AM Worship
Service

Crusade for Christ
Tom will be in
Dominica on a
crusade for Christ.
Please keep him and
others with him in your
prayers.

Sun PM Worship
Service

6

Crusade for Christ
Tom will be in
Dominica on a
crusade for Christ.
Please keep him and
others with him in your
prayers.

Summer Youth
Series hosted by
Lehman Ave.
7:00pm - 8:30pm
Guest Speaker: Craig
Evans

7

Crusade for Christ
Tom will be in
Dominica on a
crusade for Christ.
Please keep him and
others with him in your
prayers.

8

Crusade for Christ
Tom will be in
Dominica on a
crusade for Christ.
Please keep him and
others with him in your
prayers.

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

Mid-week Summer
Series at Mt.
Pleasant
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Contemporary
Concerns: The
Sanctity of Life. Mark
Ray, Benton Church
of Christ

9 10 11

Area-wide singing
7:00pm - 8:30pm
College Age and
Young Professionals
Area-wide Singing at
Concord Road Church
of Christ in
Brentwood, TN. Meal
is served at 5:30 pm
($5 a person, must be
pre-registered),
singing from
7:00-8:30pm. Pre-
register at www.singat
concordroad.com

12

Bible Camp at Big
Reedy Christian
Camp

Sun AM Bible Study

Sun AM Worship
Service

Sun PM Worship
Service

13

Bible Camp at Big
Reedy Christian
Camp

14

Bible Camp at Big
Reedy Christian
Camp

15

Bible Camp at Big
Reedy Christian
Camp

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

16

Bible Camp at Big
Reedy Christian
Camp

17

Bible Camp at Big
Reedy Christian
Camp

A cappella Singing
7:00pm - 8:30pm
A Traditional A
cappella Singing at
Potter Children’s
Home Gym from 7:00
-8:30 pm. Ice Cream
Social to follow at
8:30pm.

18
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19

VBS Planning
Meeting
VBS meeting
immediately following
evening service.

Sun AM Bible Study

Sun AM Worship
Service

Sun PM Worship
Service

20

Summer Youth
Series hosted by Mt.
Pleasant
7:00pm - 8:30pm
Summer Youth Series
here at Mt. Pleasant
starting at 7pm with
refreshments at 8pm.
Speaker is Scott
Ballard on, "Let This
Mind Be In You." Sign-
up sheet is in the
foyer to bring food..

21 22

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

Mid-week Summer
Series at Mt.
Pleasant
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Contemporary
Concerns: Same Sex 
Attraction/Transgende
r. Steven Hunter,
Lehman Ave. Church
of Christ in Bowling
Green

23 24 25

26

Sun AM Bible Study

Sun AM Worship
Service

Elder/Deacons
Meeting
5:00pm - 6:00pm
Elders and Deacons
meeting at 5pm in the
conference
room/library.

4th Sunday night
singing and
fellowship
6:00pm - 9:00pm
Fourth Sunday Night
singing and
fellowship. Meal
theme: Summer
salads and
sandwiches

Sun PM Worship
Service

VBS Mt. Zion
7:00pm - 8:30pm
Classes for all ages.

Boiling Springs
Gospel Meeting
Boiling Springs
Gospel Meeting each
night at 7:30 pm.
Speaker is our own
W. Tom Hall.

27

VBS Mt. Zion
7:00pm - 8:30pm
Classes for all ages.

Boiling Springs
Gospel Meeting
Boiling Springs
Gospel Meeting each
night at 7:30 pm.
Speaker is our own
W. Tom Hall.

28

VBS Mt. Zion
7:00pm - 8:30pm
Classes for all ages.

Boiling Springs
Gospel Meeting
Boiling Springs
Gospel Meeting each
night at 7:30 pm.
Speaker is our own
W. Tom Hall.

29

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

Mid-week Summer
Series at Mt.
Pleasant
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Contemporary
Concerns:
Euthanasia. Bart
Warren, South Green
St. Church of Christ in
Glasgow

VBS Mt. Zion
7:00pm - 8:30pm
Classes for all ages.

Boiling Springs
Gospel Meeting
Boiling Springs
Gospel Meeting each
night at 7:30 pm.
Speaker is our own
W. Tom Hall.

30

VBS Mt. Zion
7:00pm - 8:30pm
Classes for all ages.

Category Key
4th & 5th Sunday Services

Anniversaries

Area Events

Birthdays

Gospel Meetings

Lads-to-Leaders/Leaderettes
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Meetings

Special Events

Worship Assemblies

Youth
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